
February 17, 2020 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

RE: Notice of Correction to Notice of Withdrawal of Counsel – James D. Dunn (Reg. #0085898) 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

Effective immediately and pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code Section 4901-1-08, this correspondence 

serves as the notice of correction to the previously filed notice of withdrawal of counsel for James D. 

Dunn (Reg. #0085898) in all proceedings identified on the enclosed list.  

Until Armada Power (“the Company”) files a notice of appearance of new counsel, please use the 

following contact information for the Company: 

  Patrick Donlon 

  Armada Power, LLC 

  Regulatory Contact 

  pdonlon@armadapower.com 

  614-918-2079 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns at (614) 545-8041, james@jdunnlegal.com 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ James D. Dunn  

James D. Dunn 

Dunn Legal, LLC 

 

Enclosure 
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Case No. 18-1875-EL-GRD 

 

Case No. 18-1876-EL-WVR 

 

Case No. 18-1877-EL-AAM 

 

Case No. 19-1750-EL-UNC 

 

Case No. 19-1751-GE-AAM 
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